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To our State Judiciary Committee-- | understand you are considering a bill that will place
some limits on gun ownership. | support this bill. In my opinion, we are not doing enough to
limit gun ownership. | get it that people want to have hunting rifles. Fine. But we lapse into
handguns, whose only purpose is to kill other people, and those people are often family
members. And automatic weapons are allowed, which makes no sense to me.

I think the more limits we put on gun ownership, the better. Owning a gun is a very serious
thing, and we let any angry spouse or yahoo out for no good own a gun. This needs to be
corrected. Please go ahead with SB797. Please don't just table this important legislation.

Thank you-- Barbara Hanawalt, Oregon voter
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